——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Receipt

From: Kevin Sigman <kevinjsigman@yahoo.com>
Date: Mon, August 05, 2019 6:03 pm

To: mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com

Hello Michael
Thank you for your follow up email. Your workers were very respectful of our property and very

polite, they were great people to be around.
I will highly recommend your company to others. Please tell your employees they did a great job
and it was a pleasure talking with them.

Thanks to all,

Kevin and Kim Sigman



